ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING MEETING OF THE
ONEIDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT’S
BOARD OF EDUCATION
June 1, 2020
6:00 PM via Google Meet

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mr. Robert Group, President
Ms. Melinda Bowe, Vice President
Ms. Heather Denby
Mr. Martin Kelly
Mr. James Maio
Ms. Jennifer Parker

MEMBERS ABSENT: Mr. John Elberson

ADMINISTRATORS PRESENT: Ms. Mary-Margaret Zehr, Superintendent
Mr. James Rowley, Assistant Superintendent for
Finance and Clerk of the Board

SPECTATORS PRESENT: Patricia Ferrara, Kim Friend-Griffing, Linda Buschatke,
David Wright, Jessica Poyer, Jennifer Harding, Laura
Reff, Teresa Rice, Dave Dampf, Lisa Gaudet

The annual budget hearing meeting of the Oneida City School District’s Board of Education for June 1, 2020
was called to order by President Mr. Robert Group at 6:01 PM. The Pledge of Allegiance was

said. President Group then proceeded with the annual budget hearing meeting. The annual budget
hearing was adjourned at 6:27 PM.



